
MAIN STREET & CVB 

 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
  Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From: Kyle Kramm 
  Main Street and CVB Director 
 
Through: Rick Cortes 
  Assistant City Manager 
 
Subject: Seguin Bar & Billiard’s Grand Opening  
 
Date:  June 10, 2020 
 
On July 3 and 4, 2020, 5:00 pm – 2:00 am, the Seguin Bar & Billiards will be hosting 

their grand opening.  The owner has requested permission to close the 200 Block of 

East Gonzales Street and sell alcohol starting at 5:00 pm on July 3 and 4, ending at 

12:00 am the following morning. The bar will be open until 2:00 am, but all outside 

activity will cease at midnight.   Set up scheduled to begin at 3:00 pm.  

 

The owner will comply as required with city requirements for these types of events 

and will pay any fees associated with this request.   

 

       
 
 
 
 

 


